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Golden Grove Road Upgrade Project – Stage One 

Asphalt Works Notification 
 

The Department for Infrastructure and Transport (the Department) advises that day and night works will be 
undertaken at various locations along Golden Grove Road between Hancock Road and One Tree Hill Road.  
 
Timing of works: asphalt works will involve both day and night works along Golden Grove Road between 
Hancock Road and One Tree Hill Road. 
 
Day works: will continue from Monday, 2 November 2020 for approximately four weeks, weather permitting. 
The majority of works will be undertaken each day Monday to Saturday, between 7am and 5pm. 
 
Night works: are expected to commence from Sunday, 1 November 2020 for approximately four weeks. In 
order to minimise traffic impacts and to ensure the works can be completed safely and efficiently, night works 
will be conducted between 6pm and 7am. There will be no works scheduled for Saturday nights. 
 
Road Closure: the section of Greenwith Road, from approximately 60 metres east of Golden Grove Road 
(adjacent the Greenwith Uniting Church) to Golden Grove Road is scheduled for closure from  
6pm Sunday, 1 November 2020 until 6am Monday, 2 November 2020, weather permitting.  
Detours will be in place during road closure (please refer to map provided). 
 
What to Expect: 
 
A 25 km/h speed restriction will be in place while workers are on site. Lane and other speed restrictions may 
apply, subject to onsite conditions. Please plan ahead and allow extra travel time, take extra care when 
workers are on site, and observe speed, lane restrictions and signage when travelling through the area. 
 
Access to properties will be maintained during these works, however at times this will be under the assistance 
of traffic controllers. Every effort will be made to minimise impacts to surrounding properties and road users, 
as much as practically possible. 
 
Pedestrians and cyclists are advised to take care when travelling through the area. For safety reasons there 
may be some restricted access. Where required, signage will be in place to direct pedestrians and cyclists to 
alternative access and/or detours. 
 
An asphalt profiler, tippers, compaction equipment and lighting towers will be used during these works. Some 
noise disturbance can be expected at times while these works are completed, however the works will be 
managed to minimise disruption as much as practically possible. 
 
Please note that during these works bus stops along Golden Grove Road may require temporary relocation, 
however public transport services will remain operational. Advance notice of any temporary changes will be 
provided at bus stops and on the Adelaide Metro website www.adelaidemetro.com.au 
  

http://www.adelaidemetro.com.au/
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Further information: 
 
Construction completion of the Golden Grove Road Upgrade Project – Stage One is scheduled for late 
2020. 
 
If you have any questions or would like to speak to a member of the project team, please call 1300 794 880 
or email: dit.ggrup@sa.gov.au 
 
To register for project updates or to find out more information, please visit: 
www.dit.sa.gov.au/golden_grove_road_upgrade 
 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation while these works are being undertaken. 
 
Kind Regards 
Golden Grove Road Upgrade Project Team 
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